
 
NOTICE OF INITIAL SITE INVESTIGATION AND  

TIER I CLASSIFICATION 
 

66 Leverett Road, Shutesbury, MA 
RTN 1-21489 

 
A release of hazardous material has occurred at this location, which is a disposal 
site as defined by M.G.L. c. 21E, § 2 and the Massachusetts Contingency Plan, 
310 CMR 40.0000.  To evaluate the release, a Phase I Initial Site Investigation was 
performed pursuant to 310 CMR 40.0480.  As a result of this investigation, the site 
has been classified as Tier I pursuant to 310 CMR 40.0500.  On January 28, 2023, 
the Town of Shutesbury (the Owner) filed a Tier I Classification Submittal with the 
Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP).  To obtain more information 
on this disposal site, please contact: 
 

Ms. Rebecca Torres, Town Administrator 
Town of Shutesbury 

1 Cooleyville Road, Shutesbury, MA 01072 
413-259-1214 

Email: TownAdmin@shutesbury.org 
 

The Tier Classification and an associated Phase I Initial Site Investigation Report 
documenting the site history and extents of contamination was submitted 
electronically, and may be viewed by searching for RTN 1-21489 at the following 
website: 
 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection Reportable Releases 
Look Up https://eeaonline.eea.state.ma.us/Portal/#!/search/wastesite.  
 
Additional public involvement opportunities are available under 310 CMR 
40.1403(9) and 310 CMR 40.1404.   
 


